
 

This week saw some good economic news and some bad economic news.  This seems to 
be a theme lately.  Some of the bad news:  March construction spending came is a -0.5% 
vs. 0.2% expected, the US economy shrunk 0.3% in the first quarter, mortgage applications 
decreased for the third straight week and, jobless claims surged.  Some of the good news:  
payroll growth totals increased more than expected, mortgage rates remain fairly steady 
(slight decline) and personal income and spending increased in March.   
 
Here are a few articles from the past week about the mortgage market, economy, and real 
estate market that you might find interesting. 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
  

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 



 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
  
  
  
 

 
 

 
  
  
  

 

 
 

 A full-size Millennium Falcon was built for filming "The Empire Strikes Back," 
which is the only film in the original trilogy to feature it.  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


